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ANTHC Telehealth News Bulletin: November 2021  

Telehealth 
https://anthc.org/telehealth/ 

ANTHC Telehealth News: 

 Statewide Transition to Zoom:  As the Alaska Tribal Health System continues transitioning from 

Vidyo to Zoom for clinic to clinic VTCs with ANMC specialty clinics, please note that it is of continued 

importance for clinical staff scheduling and facilitating video visits to confirm day of visit connection 

pathways with ANMC specialty clinics by phone.  

 All Tribal Health Organizations: please check with your organizational leadership to learn 

more about these changes and when your organization will be switching.   

 ANMC specialty clinics use the Virtual Patient Room (VPR) in Cerner to connect for all VTCs.  

At this time, VPR calls are backed by either Zoom or Vidyo.  All VTC calls will be Zoom backed 

by December 31, 2021.  

 Inpatient Video Services at ANMC: Patients who are admitted at ANMC have the option to 

connect by video with family, friends, or staff at home for care conferencing or for morale boosting 

social visits.  Ask ANMC inpatient staff about VODA (video on demand application) for more 

information.  

 New Patient App– Tinitun: this month ANTHC launched a new patient mobile application- Tinitun 

(pronounced “tin-ee-toon”, Dena’ina word for “trail: major passageways of human movement”). 

Patients can download free to their iOS or 

Android device to help track shuttles, find your 

clinic (outdoor & indoor directions), find 

amenities, save your parking location, link to 

campus events, contact security, and schedule 

Covid-19 vaccinations or testing.  

 

For questions call 729-2260 or email AKA-TelehealthPS@ANTHC.ORG  


